
Get Ready for the 
Solar Eclipse of April 8th! 

 

 
 

On Monday, April 8, 2024, a solar eclipse will be visible across most of North 
America. In a narrow path that runs through northernmost New Hampshire 
and Vermont, the Moon will completely block the Sun’s bright face, 
providing a rare opportunity to experience a total solar eclipse without 
having to travel far. 
 
How and why do eclipses happen? What’s the difference between a total 
solar eclipse and a parKal one? What, exactly, will we see on April 8th in New 
Hampshire and Vermont, and when? How can we observe the Sun safely? 
 
GraMon, NH, resident and astronomer Rick Fienberg will answer these and 
other quesKons in two idenKcal presentaKons: 
 
• Sunday, March 17, 3 pm, GraMon, NH, Town Hall on Turnpike Road 
• Saturday, March 23, 2 pm, Enfield, NH, Chosen Vale Performing Arts 

Center at Shaker Village 
 
Admission is FREE! 
 

                                                                                                   
A"endees will receive FREE 
safe solar viewing glasses and 
instruc7ons for their use! 


